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IN THE MATTER of the Resource 

Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of Submissions and Further 

Submissions on the 

Proposed Wellington City 

District Plan 

 

Minute 25:   

Amended Timetabling for Hearing Stream 5
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Introduction 

1. The purpose of this Minute is to outline a minor amendment to the timeframe 

for the circulation of reports, evidence and statements for Hearing Stream 5.  

It should be read together with the more general hearing directions in Minute 

1. 

Amended Timetabling for Hearing Stream 5 – District-wide Provisions 

2. It has brought to our attention that the date for the circulation of submitter 

evidence on Hearing Stream 5, which should be ten working days following 

the circulation of the s42A reports on 3 July 2023, did not take into account 

the Matariki holiday on 14 July.   

3. Accordingly, we direct the timetabling for Hearing Stream to be moved 

forward by one day as follows: 

• Submitter expert evidence must be sent to the Hearings Co-ordinator by 

1pm on 18 July 2023 for circulation. 

• The Council’s rebuttal evidence is to be circulated by 25 July 2023. 

• Legal submissions and lay presentations/evidence longer than three A4 

pages should be sent to the Hearings Co-ordinator by 1pm on 28 July 
2023. 

4. Any applications to cross examine are still to be lodged by 1pm on 28 July 

2023.  

5. If you have any questions or concerns relating to these hearings, please 

contact our Hearings Co-ordinator at jaskirat.kaur@wcc.govt.nz. 

 

 
Robert Schofield   
Chair for Hearing 5 
 

For the Wellington City Proposed District Plan Hearings Panel 

 

Dated:  5 July 2023 
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